

Dear Prospective Customer

September 11, 2013

Naomi Rowell worked for RossBuildersInc for 2 years beginning in 2006.

Naomi had a direct positive impact on my business with her high integrity, business knowledge and professionalism. She is very detail oriented and is precise in her work. Her work is accurate and I feel that her alertness and overall awareness is a attribute to her years of experience in accounting and bookkeeping.

If and when my business picks up and the economy starts to turn around, Naomi would be my choice to rebuild my company again and she would be valued even more than in the past. I would not hesitate to work with Naomi, she successfully managed my accounting, bookkeeping and taxes while working for RossBuilders.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me anytime at 407-383-5676 or rossbuildersinc@yahoo.com.

Bob Ross

President